
December 20, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. F.J. McHamrar 

8040 Cindy Lane 

Bethesda, MD 20817 

 

Dear Mr. McHamrar: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of a fact sheet on the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


